From: To:

PARKS, RECREATION & OPEN SPACE

Subject:

Replacement for liquidambar trees at 545 Pierce Street

**Date:** Friday, September 9, 2022 7:16:52 PM

Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Albany. Think before you click!

Hello,

During yesterday's PROS public meeting, Mr. Hawkridge mentioned that homeowners are typically consulted in the process to select replacements for trees that are removed. Commisioner Kent mentioned that they could be replaced with 5-7 suitable replacements. I am a homeowner at 545 Pierce St and am interested in being involved in selecting the replacement trees.

The trees currently provide shade for the many residents who walk along Pierce St, aesthetic beauty and some freeway noise dispersion. It is a shame that these trees have to be removed due to PG&E equipment failure.

Mr. Hurley mentioned that this process is being expedited because of PG&E.

Can you please let us know the timeline so that residents of 545 Pierce can get involved in the selection of replacement trees?

Thank you,

Prem Thanabalan 545 Pierce Street, 1206, Albany CA 347 963 0945